WE WANT TO HEAR YOUR VOICE!

We want to find out how hyperphagia affects you and your family.

We are looking for children and adults (10-adult) with PWS who will tell us about how hunger affects their life. This will help others understand when and if hyperphagia treatments are working which is a main aspect of FDA push for patient voices in clinical trials.

The study is virtual and will take less than 20 minutes for parents and less than 20 minutes for their child with PWS in a ZOOM call with an interviewer. We will provide feedback about the study in 2025.





Questions?

Please contact elizabeth.roof@vanderbilt.edu or 615-343-3330. Or Scan the QR code if you are ready to be a part of the study.